BALL STATE UNIVERSITY Office of the Vice President MSC-DA for Instructional Affairs and Dean of Faculities June 18, 1970 Charles A. Berry, M.D. Director of Medical Research and Operations NASA - Manned Spacecraft Center Houston, TX 77058 Dear Dr. Berry: I am sending you a rough copy of your remarks as taken from the tape of the 15th Kirkpatrick Memorial Workshop on Aging, March 19, 1969. I hope you find this draft helpful in completing the final draft of your remarks for publication in our brochure which will be available in the spring of 1971. May we have the edited copy of your remarks as soon as possible. Sincerely, Richard W. Burkhardt Vice President and Dean of Faculties spEnclosure